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Government-Owned Surveillance Camera Footage from the 

Baltimore City Courthouse Special Police Officer-Involved Shooting 

Released  
  

BALTIMORE, MD (April 3, 2025) – The Independent Investigations Division (IID) of the 

Maryland Office of the Attorney General today released government-owned surveillance camera 

footage from the District Court of Maryland, Baltimore City Eastside courthouse shooting that 

occurred Friday, January 31, 2025, in Baltimore City, Maryland.   

  

The decedent was previously identified as 35-year-old Garry Wright.  

  

The IID continues to investigate the circumstances of the special police officer-involved fatal 

shooting. 

  

To read the original news release, click 

here: https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2025/013125c.pdf   
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